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Dear Parents, 
 
The Ada Christian PTO extends a warm welcome to those of you who are new to our school, and a 
“welcome back” to all those returning for the 2019-2020 school year.  We are excited to begin 
another wonderful year at Ada Christian School. 
 
The PTO is a volunteer organization made up of parents, teachers and administrators all dedicated to 
the successful education of our children.  The purpose of our organization is to aid the students and 
staff by providing support for educational and recreational needs and to encourage ACS school 
spirit.  The ACS PTO works hard to help make the school year both enjoyable and exciting for 
students, teachers and parents.  It is our mission to support our teachers and staff in delivering our 
school’s mission – To equip students for service in God’s world.   
 
We encourage all of God’s people to get involved!  Everything we do is powered by volunteers and 
we are always seeking those who would serve to make a difference in the lives of our children.  Every 
positive imprint we make on our children is a lasting part of their happy memories during their school 
experience.   
 
Our calendar (reverse) lists the many events we have planned for the upcoming school year.  By 
volunteering, you can interact with the students, become friends with other parents, and work 
together to accomplish goals that truly make a difference.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you as the new school year begins.  You’ll find us at a table in the 
entryway before and after school for the first week.  We’ll have Volunteer Sign Up sheets set out so 
you can get involved and we’ll be selling Carnival wristbands – we’re looking forward to seeing you! 
 
To volunteer or gather more information please contact Holly Karasinski at 616-901-8882, 
hollyk2234@gmail.com or pto@adachristian.org. Also, look for updates in the Ada Connection 
Newsletter each Wednesday and check out our website at https://www.adachristian.org/about-
acs/pto.   
 
Our group meets monthly to share ideas, discuss upcoming events, and plan fundraisers to financially 
support programs.  All are welcome to attend, please find the meeting schedule on our website.  This 
is a wonderful way to find out what is happening at our school through the PTO.  We truly believe that 
our diligent service enhances the learning environment of our children, and along the way we are 
blessed to develop lasting friendships and create great memories ourselves, all while responding to a 
call to serve.  We’d be honored to have you join us! 
 
In His Service, 
Your PTO 2019-2020 Officers 
 
Holly Karasinski – President     Heidi Jaeckle – Treasurer 
Melissa Hoekzema – Vice President   Sarah Plantinga – Board Liaison 
Laura Rewa – Secretary     Julie DeKoster – School Liaison 
      


